
 

 

Direct- Indirect Practice  

Day 12 

1. What is your name? She 
asked me. 

She asked me what my name 

was. 

2. “Keep quiet and do not 
disturb the patient,” the 
nurse said to the visitor in a 
whisper. 

The nurse advised the visitor in a 

whisper to keep quiet and not to 

disturb the patient. 

3. The farmer said to the 

labourer, “Be quick. Plough 
the field as quickly as 
possible.” 

The farmer ordered the labourer 

to be quick and plough the field 

as quickly as possible. 

4. She said: “I would buy new 
house if I were rich”. 

 

She said that she would buy new 

house if she had been rich”. 

5. He said, “Man is mortal.” He said that man is mortal. 

6. “Where do you live?” the 

stranger asked Aladdin. 
 

The stranger asked Aladdin 

where he lived. 

7. Raj said, “Alas! My pet 
died.” 

Raj exclaimed sadly (with 

sorrow) that his pet died. 

8. Mr Richard said to me, 
“Please wait here till I 
return.” 

Mr Richard requested me to wait 

there till he returned. 

9. Granny said to me, “May 

God bless you.” 
Granny prayed that God might 

bless me. 

10. The teacher said to Ram, 
“Bring the exercise book to 
me. 

The teacher ordered Ram to 

bring exercise book to him. 

11. Ruchi said, “I may go 
there.” 

Ruchi said that she might go 

there. 

12. The teacher said to Sohan, 
“Why are you laughing?” 

The teacher asked Sohan why he 

was laughing. 



 

 

13. “Call the ambulance,” said 
the man. 

The man urged/ insisted to call 

the ambulance. 

14. Dhronacharya said to 
Arjun, “Shoot the fish’s 
eye.” 

Dhronacharya ordered Arjun to 

shoot the fish’s eye. 

15. Sahil said to me, "When 
are you returning?" 

Sahil asked me when I was 

returning. 

16. Sohan’s father said to 
him, “Prepare your course 
thoroughly well before the 

examination.” 

Sohan’s father advised him to 

prepare his course thoroughly 

well before the examination. 

17. "What is the time?" the 
stranger asked Ashna. 

The stranger asked Ashna what 

the time was. 

18. The professor said to 
Shipra, "Why are you 
quiet?" 

The professor asked Shipra why 

she was quiet. 

19. "Ring the Fire-brigade," 
said the woman. 

The woman urged/ insisted to 

ring the fire brigade. 

20. The coach said, 
"Bravo! You have performed 
excellently." 

The coach applauded me by 

saying that I had performed 

excellently. 

 


